

Office of the Minister Deputy Government House Leader

September 30, 2005

Mr. Lorne Donald Beagle

Dear Mr. Beagle:

I have received the June 30, 2005 decision and recommendation of the Practice Review Panel. The panel has found you guilty of unprofessional conduct and recommended that your teaching certificate be cancelled.

I hereby cancel your Alberta Interim Teaching Certificate as of the date of this letter.

Please return your teaching certificate to the Registrar at:

Teacher Development and Certification 44 Capital Boulevard 10044 – 108 Street N.W. Edmonton, Alberta T5J 5E6

Sincerely,

Gene Zwozdesky
Minister of Education
Deputy Government House Leader

